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SK Clinton H. Cagle, KCT 

 Good day fellow Templars! I hope all is well with you and your families. As I write this we are 

awaiting the attendance to the “Call to Conclave” For which you should all have been informed and 

updated on by my 8th General Order from January of 2022. It is not a Conclave I am enthusiastic about 

considering the subjects we will be covering. But needless to say our Grand Commandery Dais officers 

and several of our Past Grands will be there to do our best to represent our home state and its 

Commanderies. May the Lord watch over us and guide us in this endeavor.  

Inspection season is in full swing and everyone will be getting back to work this year. There have been 

some slight modifications to the Inspection content and Procedures for this year in an attempt to ease 

us back into the swing of things. Our Past Grands have worked with the Inspecting Officers to ensure   

the inspections and the Schools of instruction will be meaningful and will help us get back on track. The 

administrative inspections are being held separately to allow us to see that you are comfortable and 

properly guided in the essentials of operating a Commandery of Knights Templar and it will help us to 

guide you through any snags. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Your 

Division Commanders are your liaison and are there to work with you and help to get you the answers 

you need. The Grand Recorder can put you in touch with your Division Commander if you need them. 

If you get a chance check out our website at: www.gcktwis.org  Let us know what you think or if you 

have an idea for something we can add. 

Easter Observances are coming up, talk to your Commander and review the information in the Knights 

Templar magazine. 

May the blessings of the Lord be with you always. 

 

Forging Onward:    SK Clinton H. Cagle, KCT Grand Commander of Wisconsin 

http://www.gcktwis.org/

